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Hexham Courant    

Our Reception class had their 
class photo taken by the 
Hexham Courant this week.  
They will appear in the New 
Starters section on October 
18th or 25th I believe. 

   MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Next Friday, 28th September we will be 
taking part in the MacMillan Fundraising 
event for the pupils here in school.  The 
staff are baking cupcakes which the 
School Council will sell for a 50p         
donation (or more if you wish) for a 
cake.  They will be able to purchase one 
cake each. 
 
Thank you for your support for this very 
worthy cause. 

   PTA AGM 

Just a reminder that the PTA AGM is to 
take place on Tuesday, 2nd October here 
in school.  The meeting is to start at 
7.30pm, but coffee/tea and cake is avail-
able from 7.00pm.  We hope to see lots 
of you there. 

 Clubs 

After-school 

Karate—Y1—Y4, Mon 3.10pm 

Netball, Y3 & Y4, Tues 3.10pm 

Craft Club, Y4, Wed 3.10pm 

Unihoc, Y3 & Y4, Thurs 3.10pm 

Lunchtime clubs 

Monday Y2 Unihoc 

Tuesday Y2 Multi Skills 

Thursday, Y3/Y4 Football team 

  Practice. 

   

Y3 Christmas Card Competition 
with Guy Opperman 

Our Year 3 class will be 
taking part in Mr      
Opperman’s Christmas 
card  competition as we 
did last year.   

We were lucky enough to have a     
runner up last year, Lily Macaulay, let’s 
hope we can have a winner once more. 

Parking at Middle School    

 

We have had several worried parents 
contacting us abut how some parents 
are not using the Middle School parking 
system as they should in order to en-
sure the safety of all.  Drivers must not 
driver over the yellow chevron areas.  
There is a one way route around the car 
park.  Pedestrians must use the yellow 
chevron areas to walk on. 
 
The children have had it explained to 
them in assembly—ask them to tell you! 


